
Dear parents,

Welcome back to our first week of this half term. The school calendar

for 2022/2023 has now been approved by the MoEHE. Please scan

the QR code at the bottom of our newsletter to view it.  

We are currently reviewing our school uniform for next academic year

and we would appreciate your input during the consultation period.

Staff and Students from across the three DBS campuses will also be

given the opportunity to voice their opinions through school based

forums. Please use the link below to view the options and vote for

your uniform preference for September. 
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/rawdatalhamama/dbs-uniform

Wishing you you all a lovely weekend,

Felice Kelly.
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Message from
Felice Kelly -

Head of Primary

IMPORTANT MESSAGES:

World Book Day - 3rd March
Uniform consultation ends 8th

March

https://u2092821.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=wZIcR2X-2BPolLbKQOoNQgwl-2Bc3IWgT1zCEqbCYCeMfQrlWx-2FyqjR2Ug9vjs1R1Jf56jCIrMS9Tivr-2BzxjuY-2BNuFXbqwIyiFZY316abIobifY-3DtOLf_6gqbXGe-2BGPUZTUftkWmnRPmYw9M308-2BfD9C93Ax1XyKiwXwKJa5THtT3CJnykXdSVtK8BhDE2pgepf-2Fhn0gvKGCeIBoPQjj-2BkCEj3doq0-2B2eCHkEAI6ygzQD1swq8awTXCZwKTEi9WoGl-2FGhNd0Kp6azsmit1UGRI9ckbUxnS6LXZ0mLJyo7jIb2YXJWYdvLbg5BXTuCra3ty6-2FFU3YQel5pwUX7BZwvPa8lfNLjCGE-3D
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ENGLISH: MATHS:
EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be reading 'The Ugly Duckling',

discussing ways we can be kind and

comparing our differences.
Reception:
We will be reading 'The Ugly Duckling'.

We will working to identify and describe

the features of a duck. 

KS1:
Year 1/2
We will be analysing our example text to

identify specific features. We will also be

using Drama to help us.

KS2:
Year 3/4: We will be finishing our hot

write task by writing our own setting

description.

Year 5/6: We will be looking at the tune

of our text and explore using formal

vocabulary in report writing.

EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be exploring capacity.

Reception:  
 We will be identifying 3D shapes. 

KS1:
Year 1/2: 
We will be looking at subtraction through

various methods as well as adding three 1

digit numbers in Year 2. 

KS2:
Year 3/4:  We will be learning how to add

lengths together and covering different

measurements 

Year 5/6: We will be continuing our work on

Algebra.
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Word of the Week:

  EYFS: hatch                            Year 3/4:   Serene

Year 1/2:  mischievious        Year 5/6: sophisticated

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
EYFS:

حرف الواو - سورة المسد

Year 1/2:  
اللغة العربية: قصة الوحدة: اللعب تحت الشمس

.استماع وتحدث:أساعد أمي.قراءة : طبيب
الأسنان.التربية الإسلامية: آدم عليه السلام.

Year 3:
اللغة العربية: تعزيز المدود ص 66-67- تعبير

كتابي - إملاء. التربية الإسلامية: أبو بكر الصديق -

عمر بن الخطاب.

Year 4:  
اللغة العربية: قراءة قاهر المستحيل. التربية

الإسلامية: محبة النبي صلى الله عليه وسلم.




EYFS:  
We will be reading the book Viajar

(Going Places), talking about different

means of transport in Spanish.

Year 1/2: 
We will continue the topic ¿Cuándo es

tu cumpleaños? (When is your

birthday?)
Year 3/4: 
We will continue the topic ¿Cómo es tu

familia? and we will make our own

árbol de familia in Spanish.
Year 5/6: 
We will continue the topic ¿Qué

asignaturas te gustan?, focusing on

singular and plural agreement.
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EYFS: Composing 'water' soundscape.

Year 1/2:  Performing rhythmic

notation using percussion

instruments.

Year 3/4: Continuing to

compose/perform music to a shadow

puppet story.

Year 5/6: Performing a class ostinato

using dynamics.

MUSIC: P.E:
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Please use these websites for
extra reading at home:



https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/



https://www.getepic.com/

Please scan here for

the 2022- 2023 school


calendar.


